
Dear Parents or Guardians, 

 

Every year we prepare a class list that includes the names, addresses, emails, and phone 

numbers, of the children and their parents.  This list is very useful for families who 

want to make play-date arrangements or have birthday parties.  The class list will be 

available at the end of September.  If you would like to be included on this list, please 

check and sign the permission slip below.  If you choose to not have your information 

listed, we will only include your child’s name on the list.  Please return this form on 

your child’s orientation day. 

If you would like a copy of the list, please ask your child’s teacher.  The list will be 

available upon request. 

 

Thank-You, 

 

Becky Weiler-Director 

412-372-8819 

director@mumpreschool.org 

 

Please put a check mark next to the appropriate choice: 

 

________Yes, I want my child’s name, address, and phone number included on a class 

list. 

 

________No, I do not want my personal information on the class list.  Please only 

include my child’s name. 

 

Child’s Name/Class:___________________________________________ 

 

Signature:_______________________________ 

 

Date:__________________ 
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